
NOTICE OF PUBLIC
INFORMATION MEETING

CITY OF DANVILLE
The City of Danville will hold a public information meeting as
identified below to obtain public input concerning a proposed
application for Federal Funding, Transportation Alternatives
Program, for the extension of the multiuse trail from Robertson
Bridge to Riverside Drive.

The City of Danville Public Information Meeting will be held on
Tuesday, October 24, 2017, from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m., at the
Pepsi Building (Behind Danville Science Center), 661 Craghead
Street, Danville, Virginia 24541.

All interested persons are invited to attend this meeting to review
the proposed multi-use trail extension from Robertson Bridge to
Riverside Drive and the proposed alignment and boundaries of the
project.

Oral and written comments may be given at the meeting or
submitted by October 31, 2017, to Emily Ragsdale or Karen
Black, City of Danville, P.O. Box 3300, Danville, VA, 24543. You
may also e-mail your comments to ragsdes@danvilleva.gov or
blackka@danvilleva.gov. Please reference “Proposed Multiuse Trail
Extension From Robertson Bridge to Riverside Drive” in the subject
heading.

The City of Danville ensures nondiscrimination and equal
employment in all programs and activities in accordance with Title
VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more
information or special assistance for persons with disabilities or
limited English proficiency, contact City of Danville’s Community
Development Department at the above City address or at 434-799-
5019, extension “0”.


